

April 25, 2019

Country Women's Council USA 1126 W. Broadway Ave. Sulphur, OK 73086-4414

Dear Friend,

Thanks to your generosity, more families have full plates and food in the kitchen. Instead of struggling with the pain and anxiety of an empty stomach, children are playing in the park, busy adults are making progress at work, and seniors are staying healthy. Thank you for Country Women's Council USA's recent donation to Feeding America of \$5,511.99 on April 22, 2019.

Your recent donation to Feeding America is making a meaningful difference for many people facing hunger. In fact, supporters like Country Women's Council USA enable us to serve 46 million people each year, reaching every county in our nation. We help people across America, offering them groceries so they don't need to skip meals just to make ends meet—and it's all because of you.

Imagine a day when no one in our country must go without the food they need. Your support helps us move closer to making this a reality. Thank you for taking a stand against hunger and sharing your compassion for your neighbors in need.

Sincerely,

Andy Wilson

Chief Development Officer

Feeding America is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your generous financial donation.

